
My name is Parker and I grew up in West Linn. I spent my summers on the river with my friends and family wakeboarding and 
surfing, and tubing, and fishing, and kayaking, and my memories are of all the times during the summer when the river was our 
escape.  As a teenager I was employed by Active Watersports, and I saw families come in and buy boats to make those same 
memories.  Please don't take that away from us!  Vote no on HB 2725


